
Feedback from the meeting in September 2014 
 
“Everything seemed to run okay for me”.   
 
“It’s quite obvious in item 14.14 that the presence of a LCC technical officer is 
needed to answer and explain technical points raised that the LCC Cabinet Member 
is unable to. I am particularly referring to the question from Graham Ashworth about 
the application of chippings in the surface dressing process. It was an easy question 
for an experienced technical office to answer there and then. I would have done so 
had I been at the meeting. 
 
I recall that various senior LCC technical officers attended the previous Lancashire 
Local meetings, according to topics on the agenda, to ensure there was expertise on 
hand to answer all types of highway related questions. 
 
One final comment on the same minuted item. I am surprised that Jamie Carson 
didn’t say that Chorley Council undertake highway verge grass cutting throughout 
the Borough, under an agreement with LCC. It would have been one less thing for 
CC Fillis to take away to follow up”. 


